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Rabb i Marc Tanenbaum 
165 E. 56 Street 
New York , N. Y. 10022 

Dear Marc , 

March 13 , 1979 

I t was i ndeed a pleasure having you i n our comm unity last 
week . While I have no way of kn owi ng where you t ve been by the 
time you read t hi s , I want you t o kn ow how ve r y well rece ived 
was your person a nd your message . Very pos i t i ve comment con­
t i nues t o fill conversations wi th clergy and l ay people a l i ke , 
s o I hope yo u can draw a measu r e of satisfact i on from the 
excellent impre ssi on yo u ' ve left i n our CD mmun i ty . 

I hope we will s oon have an oppor t unity to cross paths 
again . 

E' virchat kol tuv , 

Co di al I , 

5te he n ~ 5teindel 

SES :lx 

AFFILIATED WITH THE UNITED SYNAGOGUE OF AMERICA 



Hr. John E. Hehl 
Edl"r 
TIIESIS 
P. O. Box 11724 

F: Htg Folder. 3/4/79 

Fibruary 1. 1979 

Pittsburgh. Plnnsylvanla 15228 

D .. r Hr. MellI. 

Thank you for your r~ litter of Ja .... ry 26th. 

I shall be happy to haft you tape ~ adelre. 011 "-"dI 4th at the 
Westliinster Presbyterl.n Church In keeping with the teras which 
you suggest. In your letter. 

With w,..,.,t personal good wishes. I ••• 

Cordfally yours. 

PIIT : RPR 

Enclosures 

NEWSDAY. WRFH-HOLOCAUST 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenba ... 
National Director 
Interrel1910us Affairs 



THESIS 
CREA TlVE EDUCA TIONA L RESOURCES 

f"enrti..,. Otfic:es: January 26, 1979 Editorial and Distribudon Offices: 
Frank C. Bates, Prllsidtmt 

P. O. 80. 4040 
Malibu, CA 90265 
213/457-9977 

John E. Mehl, Editor 
Mary Wilson, Administrator 

P.O. Box 11724 
Pinsbu~. PA 15228 
4'2/344·9449 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
American Jewish Committee 
Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56 Street 
New York, NY 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

I have been notified that you are to speak at the Westminster 
Presbyterian Church on Sunday evening, March 4th at 7:30 P.M. 
As you may remember from our previous contacts. we are always 
on the lookout for material which will be suitable for our 
monthly cassette program for continuing education for parish 
clergy. 

I would like your permission to record your remarks on March 
4th so that I might evaluate them for our program. In the event 
that some of your comments seem suitable for our audience I will 
contact you again and arrange for the necessary clearance and 
honorarium. I assure you that Thesis will not use any of this 
material without first discussing it with you. 

I hope this request will meet with your approval and I look for­
ward to hearing your presentation. 

Sincerely, 

d:M~ 
JEM:hm 

1 



Mr. John E. Heh 1 
EdlMr 
THESIS 
P. O. Box 11724 

F: Mtg Folder. 3/4/79 

F~bruary 1. 1979 

Plttsburgh. Pennsylvanla 15228 

Dear Mr. Mehl. 

Thank you for your recent letter of January 26th. 

I shall be happy to have you tape lIlY address on March 4th at the 
Westmlnster Presbyterlan Church ln keeplng wlth the terms Whlch 
you suggest.ln your letter. 

Wlth warmept personal good wlshes. I am. 

MHT:RPR 

Enclosures 

NEWSDAY. WRFM-HOLOCAUST 

Cordlally yours. 

Rabbl Marc H. Tanenbaum 
Na.lonal Dlrector 
Interrellglous Aff.lrs 



Westminster Presbyterian Church 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
165 East 56 Street 
New York, N. Y. 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Rev.John H. w.lbrenh, 0,0, 
Rev.John V. ~ms 
Rev. Helsc:1 R. Mush.)r. 
Rev, ThollUs umom 
WaiterS. Horsley.A.G.O. 

September 14. 1978 

This note is by way of clarification of our plana for your presentation 

here in Maxch. The corrected dates are the evening of March 4 and morning 

and afternoon of March ;;, rather than March 3 and 4 as in earlier co:r;-

respondence. 

I have misplaced TII;I copy of the original letter to you, and am not certain 

I mentioned that on Mon~ morning, 10 a .m., there will be a seminar period 

for those who wish to go into the material of Sunda;y evening' a lecture in 

more depth on an info:cnal basis. Monday afternoon, your lectuxe at 

Pittsburgh Theological Semi nary would be jointly hosted by the Bemi,*r:r and 

Christian Associates . 

Should this present any problems, please advise me. Sorry for 

minor confusion • 

• 

Jhn 

2040 Washington Rd. Upper St. Clair, Pa. 15241 83~30 



July 6. 1978 

Rev. John H. Galbreath 
Westminster Presbyterian Church 
2040 Washington Road 
Upper St. Clair. Pennsylvania 15241 

Dear Or. Galbreath. 

Thank you for your thoughtful letter of June 29th. 

I appreciate very much your kind invitation to speak at your Church 
as well a5 at Pittsburgh Theological SeminatY. 

't r 
At the IOOIIIent that dates of March lrd and 14th appear to be good for 
me. If these are acceptable to you. please confirm them and I will 
reserve those dates. 

The honorarium and expeases you suggest are fine. 

I am especially happy to accept your kind invitation since Both Mike 
Novak and Bill Coffin are long-time good personal friends. 1\ will 
give me IllUCh p1eaure to get to know you in person. 

With warmest personal good wishes. I am. 

MHT:RPR 

Enclosure 

• 

Cordially yours. 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 

WINS on Vietnamese Boat People 



Westminster Presbyterian Church ~ &--r- Rev.John H.Galbrt::>th, D.D 
Rev. John V. Bemu 
Rev_Helsel R. Marsh. Jr. 
Rev. ThollUs Lamont 
W~l!er S. Hooky_ A.G.O. 

Rabbi Marc H. Tannenbaum 
American Jewish Committee 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum ! 

(j'~ 

June 29. 1978 

Each year our congregation sponsors a theological lecture to an ecumen­
ical audience. Two years ago Mike Novak spoke j this year, Bill Coffin. We 
would invite you to speak in early Harch of 1979 if you are available. In 
addition to a lecture at this church, there would be a second one at Pittsburgh 
Theological Seminary. The latter would be cOftSponsored by the Sem nary and 
Christian Associates of Southwestern Pennsylvania (equivalent of the local 
Council of Churches) . I would assume an audience of about 750 here at the 
church and three hundred at the seminary. 

We ha'le a budget of $1 , 000 to .... ard. honorarhun and expenses. Nonnally 
these ..l.ectures are Sunday nig.l}t and Monday afternoon. Our preference would 
be March 3 and 4, with l·1arch 11 and 12 as second choice . ---We we·re impressed with the cl")ntent of your lecture at Beklar Lecture . 
We are pushing Amnesty International, and the human rights issue is one in 
which we have strong convictions . 

We sincerel] hope that you will be able to partic ipate in what 
become a very significant inter-religious experience in this comrmmity • 

. nce:rely yours , 

- Ji 
ohn H. Galbreath 

2040 Washington Rd. Upper St . Clair, Pa. 15241 835-6630 




